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Dear Kayleigh, 

Thank you for this. In reply to this letter by the Minister Edwina Hart I am 

unfortunately none the wiser what her thoughts are on the petition which calls for 

'A direct rail connection from Cardiff Airport to Cardiff central and west Wales'. Ms 

Hart seems to have not touched on this in her letter. I can't therefore give any 

thoughts on the points she covers as they are not specifically related to the petition. 

Is there perhaps any way Ms Hart could give her thoughts specifically on the 

subject?  

Thank you 


